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June 12,2014

VIA U.S. MAIL and FACSIMILE

The Honorable George C. Jepsen The Honorable Jewel Mullen
Attorney General Commissioner

Office of the Attorney General Department of Public Health
55 Elm Street Office of Health Care Access
Hartford, CT 06106 410 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06134

Re: Docket No. 13-31838-CON - Proposal for Joint Venture by Greater Waterbury
Health Network, Inc. and Vanguard Health Systems, Inc., as well as the
Following Related Docket Nos.: 13-31864 CON, 13-31865 CON, and 13-31866
CON

Dear Attorney General Jepsen and Commissioner Mullen:

In connection with the above-referenced proceedings, we respectfully request that you
enter the appearance of Pullman & Comley, LLC, on behalf of Vanguard Health Systems, Inc.,
and its affiliated entities for all matters coming before both the Office of the Attorney General
and the Department of Public Health, Office of Health Care Access.

Sincerely,
Pullman & Comley, LLC
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Collin P. Baron, Its mber

By: Aﬂwﬁ & /ga selcs o

/Randall C. Mathieson, Its Member
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